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Happy New Year to everyone! 

 

 

Our first work session of the 2019 is 

 

SUNDAY 3 FEBRUARY 2019 

(weather permitting) 

 

 

We will be meeting on the field at 10.00 am to continue 

hedgelaying. Please come prepared for the weather, suitably 

dressed and with gloves. We have recently purchased a few tools 

but if you have any to use, please feel free to bring your own. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing some of you there at the start 

of the 2019 season and if you need any further information, 

please contact Linda on 07779 736206. 

 


